
To: Jay McWilliams, Superintendent, and Board of Trustees

From: Melissa Tarbet, Director of Business Services

Subject: Consider Approval of Various Donations

Date: September 8, 2025

• The HOPE Foundation has donated $40,312.00 in awards for several projects.  
Please see the attached sheet received from the Hope Foundation explaining the 
awards.

• The Paint and Safety Store has given a donation of $1,000 to the BSISD 
Volleyball Activity Fund.  

Recommendation: I recommend accepting the above mentioned Donations.


